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The finishing touches of the substation works 
are nearing completion with the sowing of the 
landscaped areas with wildflower seed mixes 
being a success due to the warm and wet 
weather conditions.

Demobilisation of the site welfare is planned for 
late July 2024, leaving the site fully operational.

The Osprey camera platform will remain operational 
for the foreseeable future, with funding agreed by 
SSEN Transmission projects for the next few years.

Alyth substation finishing touches
and demobilisation.

The project has a dedicated 
website, please scan the QR 
code to be taken to the project 
website or use the following URL:

ssen-transmission.co.uk/alyth
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What’s next

In the coming months, there will be routine 
maintenance and inspection of equipment and 
landscaped areas on the site by our operations
teams and contractors.

The tree planting around the site is planned 
for Autumn 2024.

SSEN Transmission is preparing for the next phase 
of upgrading the Alyth substation to a 400kV 
voltage level, set to commence in Q3 2025.
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